
     
  

DATES OF TERMS AND HOLIDAYS 2024/2025 

 

All pupils should be on school premises by 8.45am.  School finishes at 4.45pm 

Monday to Thursday, and 3.45pm on Fridays (3.30 Preparatory).  Please be aware 

that the School cannot be held responsible for pupils before 8.00am or after 

5.00pm Monday to Thursday, and after 4.00pm on Fridays.  Pupils requesting to be 

out of School during school hours must give at least 24 hours’ notice in writing to 

their Form Tutor, and before leaving School premises must report to reception to 

sign out.   

   

Autumn Term 2024 

•  Monday 2nd September: Staff Inset Day (School closed to all learners) 

•  Tuesday 3rd September: Staff Inset Day (School closed to all learners) 

•  Wednesday 4th September: School opens 

 Friday 18th October School closes 

 Half term: Monday 21st October to Friday 1st November inclusive 

 Monday 4th November: School opens 

 Friday 13th December: School closes for Christmas holidays at 1.30pm 

Spring term 2025 

 Monday 6th January: Staff Inset Day (School closed to all learners) 

 Tuesday 7th January: School opens 

 Friday 14th February: School closes 

 Half Term: Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February inclusive 

 Monday 24th February: School opens 

 Thursday 10th April School closes for Easter holidays at 4pm 

 Friday 11th April: Staff Inset Day (School closed to all learners) 

Summer Term 2025 

 Monday 28th April: School opens  

 Monday 5th May: Bank Holiday (School closed to all learners) 

 Friday 23rd May: School closes  

 Half Term: Monday 26th May to Friday 30th May inclusive  

 Monday 2nd June: School opens  

 Thursday 10th July: School closes for summer holidays at 1.30pm 

 Friday 11th July: Staff Inset (School closed to all learners)  

Autumn Term 2025 

 Monday 1st September: Staff Inset Day (School closed to all learners) 

 Tuesday 2nd September: Staff Inset Day (School closed to all learners) 

 Wednesday 3rd September: School opens 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holidays:   
It is in the best interests of your daughter/son that family holidays are 

not taken during term time, as absence will affect their progress.   

Where this is unavoidable, written permission must be requested, before 

booking the holiday so that any issues related to absence can be 

addressed.   

It is the responsibility of your child to catch up on all work missed.   


